


 
Note on Minimum Wage Ordinance 

Please note that statutory minimum wage does not apply to student interns as well as work experience students during a 
period of exempt student employment. Please refer to the Notes for Student Employees and Employers at the Labour 
Department. 

If you want to accept a job paid below the statutory minimum wage (including no-pay internship), please send a written 
request to tcwie@polyu.edu.hk for issuance of the corresponding document. 




